
 

 
 

Monthly Business Meeting - Summary of Minutes 
(Detailed minutes, recorded by the clerk, are located in the Secretary’s Office) 

 
The Monthly Business Meeting was held on December 9, 2015. (1) Mark Speer, 
representing the Parsonage Committee, reports they are about done with the priming of all 
the walls (only one room left) and then the rooms can be painted. The flooring and cabinets 
are ready to be done after the painting is completed. The total amount spent on the parsonage 
remodeling as of November 30, 2015 is $29,816.38. (2) Ernest Carol Taylor, representing 
the Stewardship Committee, presented a detailed list of the new budget for the new year 
beginning January 1, 2016. In comparison to last year, there is an increase of $1,053.12 for 
the year with the total budget now $213,576.11. An average of $4,107.26 would have to be 
collected per week to meet the budget. He made a motion to accept the budget as presented, 
it was voted on and approved. 
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